
My name is Hilary Uhlig and I support SJR4.

We can no longer accept lawmakers who try to shut down the legislature. The walkouts that have stalled the legislature from 
passing bills over the past 3 sessions must be stopped. The GOP Senators have held the state hostage in a sneaky tactic to 
undermine the majority of Oregonians. Even when the majority party Democrats offered concessions to the GOP to ensure they 
would remain in Salem in order to continue the ability to effectively legislate and pass bills that are desperately needed to help 
Oregonians, the GOP continue to use walkouts as a tactic and as a threat to get their way. This must stop. The state must be 
allowed to adjust the quorum requirement to prevent further walkouts. 

I urge a yes vote on SJR4.


